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NOTICE OF HEARING ON DISSOLUTION 
OF SERENITY RIDGE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 1 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, April 22, 2024, at 6:30 P.M., 
or as soon as possible thereafter, a public hearing will be conducted.  The hearing will be conducted 
at the Paul Tauer City Council Chamber, 15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Aurora, Colorado 80012 
and may also be streamed live at https://www.auroratv.org/,  
https://www.youtube.com/theaurorachannel, or on the AuroraTV phone and streaming app, or at 
such other time and place as this hearing may be continued.  A public hearing will be heard by the 
City Council of the City of Aurora, on the proposed dissolution of Serenity Ridge Metropolitan 
District No. 1 (the “District”), pursuant to the provisions of Section 32-1-701, et seq., C.R.S. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the District has no financial obligations or 
outstanding bonds, and that the District does not provide any services, therefore no services will 
be continued by the District.  The District will transfer all assets, obligations and intergovernmental 
agreements to Serenity Ridge Metropolitan District No. 2. 

Serenity Ridge Metropolitan District No. 1 
 

/s/ Paula J. Williams 
Attorney for the District 
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